QLD COMPETITION AUTHCRTY

11 FEB o055
K & S Holzheimer DATE RECEIVED
27 Gladstone Street 352

Mt Larcom Q 4695
24 January 2005

Queensland Competition Authority
GPO Box 2257
Brisbane Q 4001

Dear Sir,

[ am putting pen to paper to register our strong disapproval of the
unbelievable proposed increase of our water rates.

As a resident and rate payer of Mt Larcom, we believe it is not the Mt
Larcom residents fault that we are at the end of the water network from
Awoonga Dam. We are all rate payers and should be treated fairly.

There are quite a few low income earners and pensioners in our
community. Families have mortgages, school fees and lot of other
expenses. It has also come to out attention that there was an independent
Benchmark Report by the AEC Group in 2003 suggested that the most
expensive water in the State was 2.8K L at Anges Waters. The proposal
of the QCA is 4 times more that that figure. How can this be justified?
We simply cannot afford water at this price.

The suggested water price will hinder further development in our shire
and householders will find it difficult to sell their properties.

We should not have to revert back to having to install more tanks and
incurring more expense to the householders. We all know everyone has
to be more diligent with water consumption.

Following the recent drought, I challenge you to find a more water frugal
community. All householders should be able to have a choice if they
wish to have a lawn and garden.

The time frame given has been to short for research and to seek
professional advice.
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Yours sincerely ,./’( W“’”\W
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Kevin & Shirley Holzheimer




Ralph Donnet

From: Catherine Hargreaves [achargreaves5@bigpond.com]
Sent: Saturday, 22 January 2005 4:11 PM

To: Water Investigation

Subject: Submission:- Increase of Water Rates in Mt Larcom

K & S Holzheimer
27 Gladstone St

Mt Larcom Q 4695

22 January 2005

Queensland Competition Authaority

~ PO Box 2257

Brisbane Q 4001

Dear Sir

I am putting pen to paper to register our strong disapproval of the unbelievable proposed increase of our water rates.

As a resident and rate payer of Mt Larcom, | believe it is not the Mt Larcom Residents fault that we are at the end of
the water network from Awoconga Dam. We are all rate payers and should be treated fairly.

There are quite a few low income earners and pensioners in our community. Families have mortgages, school fees

and lot of other expenses. it has also come to our attention that there was an independent Benchmark report by the

AEC Group in 2003 suggested that the most expensive water in the State was 2.8 K.L at Anges Waters. The proposal
"the QCA is 4 times more than that figure. How can this be justified. We simply cannot afford water at this price.

We should not have to revert back to having to install more tanks and incurring more expense to the householders.
We all know everyone has to be more diligent with water consumption. Following the recent drought, | challenge you
to find a more water frugal community. All householders like to have some green grass and gardens.

The time frame has been to short for research and to seek professional advice.

Yours sincerely

Kevin & Shirley Holzheimer



